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BPW shock absorbers for the aftermarket

From 01 April, BPW will convert its shock absorbers successively to individual packages for
aftermarket requirements.

The new cardboard packaging is stable and easier to stack. This protects the shock absorbers
from damage and enables easy and clean handling.
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